

2000 168TH AVE N.E. Norman, OK 73026 (405) 329-7691

Jay Thomas Superintendent

3.18.2020

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Patrons of Little Axe,

First off, I have an exciting announcement from the state child department. We can now serve breakfast and lunch at the same time when we deliver the grab and go; there will be both breakfast and lunch served at the same time.

I have received a lot of questions since posting the notice that I will answer here:

Question:

If my child is a transfer can he still get the lunch? And where would I get it?

Yes, we will serve any child who desires meals. Meals will be distributed in front of the elementary school from 10:00 am until 11:00 am in a drive thru style for individuals wishing to get it at the school. Children under 18 years of age who are at any bus stop will be served meals as well.

Does my child have to be present to receive a meal?

Yes, all children under 18 need to be present to receive the meal(s).

Can adults receive this meal?

No, only children 0-18 years of age can receive the meal(s).

Can a child who does not usually ride the bus meet at the nearest bus stop?

Yes, any child 0-18 can get a meal at any bus stop.

Does my child have to be enrolled in Little Axe Public School to get meals?

No, we will serve any child 0-18 who desires a meal.

Can I pick up meals for my neighbors who are unable to get to the bus stop?

Unfortunately, no, the child must be present to receive a meal.

BOARD MEMBERS Tessa Proffitt, Vice-President

Beverly Felton, President Tommy Hamilton, Member Al Heitkamper, Member Rickey Gourley II, Member